
 

 

 
 
 
August 29, 2024 
 
 
 
 
Re: Xerox US Channels Update 
 
 
Dear Channel Partner: 
 
Please be advised of the following: 
 
Supplies Price Changes 
 
• Effective October 1, 2024, the US List and ERP/MAP Prices on select supplies will increase.   

Please see Attachment 1 for the complete details (ATT 1 US DIST Supplies Price Increase 
Effective 100124.xlsx).  Distribution Operations will be in contact with you to define allowable order 
and shipment criteria by item and partner. 

 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your Xerox US Channels Account Management Team.  
 
 
US Channels Administration 
 
 
Attachment 

Xerox Corporation 
US Channels 
27063 SW Canyon Creek Rd 
Wilsonville, OR 97070-9297 
 
tel 800.835.6100 
 


